
 

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2019-02-07-055 

 
TO    :    PMA NATIONAL OFFICERS AND BOARD OF GOVERNORS, 
   PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT MEDICAL SOCIETY, SPECIALTY 
   DIVISIONS, SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 

 SUBJECT   :  NEW EVENTS COORDINATOR 
 
 DATE  :    FEBRUARY 07, 2019 

 ___________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Doctors, 

 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 
 
This is to inform you that Ms. Carmelita 'Baby' Gorospe is no longer connected with 
PMA.   
 
Kindly direct all your queries and concerns regarding the 112th PMA Annual 
Convention to Ms. Arlin Sarai Morales, new Events Coordinator, thru the Secretariat 
nos. 0917 822 1357 | 0918 923 4732 and email address: philmedas@yahoo.com | 
philmedas@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you very much! 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 
Vice-President 
Chairman, 112th PMA Annual Convention  
 
 
Noted: 
 
 
 
BENJAMIN M. ALABAN, MD    JOSE P. SANTIAGO JR., MD 
Secretary-General     President 
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